TENNECO OIL COMPANY - P. 0. BOX 1714 - 835 SECOND AVENUE - DURANGO, COLORADO

June 11, 1962

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Subject: W. 0. Berger #4, Section 22, T26N,
R11W, San Juan County, New Mexico

In March, 1952, the annual packer leakage test was conducted on the
subject well. A decrease in Gallup shut-in surface pressure was ob-
served while producing the lower Dakota side. No decrease was ob-
served in Dekota shut-in pressure while producing the Gallup. It was
requested that this test be re-run with a pressure bomb in the upper
completion while flowing the Dakota zone. This was done on May 21,
1962. The Gallup bottom hole pressure did not decrease while flowing
the Dakota in this test. This additional test data indicates that
communication does not exist between the two zones.

Very truly yours,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY

L. B. PTumb
District Production Superintendent
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